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I am strongly opposed to removing the Eklutna Hydroelectric Dam!  We need it to help supply
electricity and water!   Removing it will have extremely negative impacts on our electric grid
and it  cannot be easily, reliably or affordably replaced.  

I am a member of Matanuska Electric Assn. 

Dave Rutz
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